Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
State Board of Education
The Department of Education announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: February 1, 2023, 2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. ET, or upon conclusion of business, whichever is earlier
PLACE: https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/f87df4ab-31a1-447e-9c68-a5fa9dcdd2d0@63bf107b-cb6f-4173-8c1c-1406bb5cb794
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Rule development for Rule 6A-1.0018, F.A.C. submitted 1/18 volume 49/11 had an incorrect link and has been updated with a new workshop link.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Brooks Rumenik, Deputy Director, Office of Safe Schools, Florida Department of Education, Brooks.Rumenik@fldoe.org.
For more information, you may contact: Brooks Rumenik, Brooks.Rumenik@fldoe.org.
